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U.N.B. AMATEUR RADIO CLUB MEETING

There will be a general meeting of the U.N.B.A.R.C. on November
8th at 7:00 pm in room 302 at Head Hall. .

There will be a special guest speaker, Don Weeks (VEIWB). Don is a 
retired radio engineer from C.F.N.B. He will be making a presentation 
based on some of his more interesting adventures and events in his past 
days in radio. Everyone welcome.

UN3 Legal Information Programme

ILeasl Consultation Service

'll;. lirjnlCo:'. -ul’.nfion Service is on initiative which has boon designed by 
ycjr Student Union lo assist individual students with any legal problem 
tin..y may encounter. Organized by the UNB Legal Information Pro- 
g-amme. this service is offered free of charge to UNB students.

What is it?

I

The 7th Annual Arts Cabaret (to be held in January) will be holding a 
general organizational meeting in Tilley Hall, room 102 at 7:00 pm on 
Tuesday November 14,1989. Anyone who is interested but cannot attend 
this meeting can leave a message with the Arts Undergraduate Society at 
453-5180.

The University of New Brunswick Student Union has extended the 
deadline for the submission of applications for two scholarships in the 
value of five hundred dollars each. Undergraduate students are invited to 
apply by submitting a resumé to the Student Union office (Room 126, 
Student Union Building).

The criteria for the scholarship are:
1. Contribution to the University community and student life;
2. Contribution to the community at large
3. Good academic standing

For further information, please contact the Student Union office at 
453-4955.

How dors it work? I ho Stucfor.t Union has made arrangements with the Fredericton law 
firm Crav-.r. Smith, and Townsend lo maintain office hours on can-pus 

• ovoning vacli week Students who feel they may have alegal 
problem may book appointments to meet with the participating lawyer 
through the offices of the UNB Student Union. During a consultation, 
the lawyer v.- '.l listen to and assess the problem and advise as to the 
student's best course of action.

I
on.

A lawyer will be available on Tuesday evening each week between the 
hours ol 7:00 pm & 9:00 pm.

When?

v Consultations will bo held in Seminar Room 26 on the ground floor of 
t udtow I tall, the Faculty of law building.

Whore?

I' PLEASE NOTE: STUDENTS MUST HAVE AN APPOINTMENT IN ORDER 
TO MEET WITH THE LAWYER. APPOINTMENTS MAY 
BE BOOKED BY VISITING THE STUDENT UNION 
OFFICE, ROOM 126 IN THE SUB, OR BY TELEPHONING 
453-4955.

The UNB Student Union is
holding a FABULOUS SALE on all 

its paraphernalia IN THE SUB
LOBBY.

Today from 11:30 am to 9:30 pm 
Come check it out. 

Cheap UNB T-shirts, old grad 
class items, yearbooks, 

everything!

THE UNDERGRADUATE PSYCHOLOGY SOCIETY will be holding 
their Annual Social on Friday, November 3, 1989 at 3:30 -5:00 pm in 
Kierstead Hall Room 105. Refreshments ( you figure it out ) and snacks 
will be served. All Society members and interested others welcome. 
Meet professors and other students. Free admission.

Have you ever thought of working overseas or are interested int he 
International Community? Come and meet people with similar interests. 
WORLD UNIVERSITY SERVICE OF CANADA LOCAL 
COMMITTEE MEETING Saturday, November 4, 1989 Marshall 
d'Avray Hall room 225 at 2 p.m.

;

♦

Canadian Nuc.sar Society 
American Nuclear Society Student Branch 

Jointly Sponsored Seminar

CARAVAN, a craft sale featuring Third World Crafts, will be held in the 
UNB Blue Lounge on November 15,16 and 17. The sale begins at 8:30 
a.m. each day. Be prepared to be tantalized wi h new and exciting ideas 
for Christmas gifts!
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i

< "Safety - A Perishable Asset" GRAD CLASS 1990»

by IMPORTANT NOTICE: The election for Valedictorian 1990 has been 
delayed until Spring 1990 to coincide with the annual Student Union 
Elections.

J
»

Dr. F. Kenneth Hare C.C., F.R.S.C.
Professor Emeritus in Geography at University of Toronto 

Commisioner of the Ontario Nuclear Safely Review 
Chairman of fhe Climate Program Planning Board of Enviroment Canada 

Chairman of fhe Federal Study Group on Nuclear Waste Management

4
HEALTH SCIENCES SOCIETY in conjunction with THE RED 
CROSS are holding a BLOOD DONOR CLINIC Nov. 27th, 28th, 29 
SUB Ballroom. Think about giving an early Christmas present to 
someone GIVE THE GIFT OF LIFE!
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Dineen Auditorium - Head Hall (C13) 
UNB Fredericton Campus 

Thursday, November 9, 1989 
8:30 p.m.

Coffee and Donuts will be served 
All are welcome to attend.
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